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I am writing this testimony as a federally licensed fire Arms dealer representing Wulf 

Arms of Vernonia in Columbia County. This proposed text of requiring our business 

to have a state license and additional regulations and requirements is burdensome to 

deal with, will produce no further good or safety to the community. This only serves 

as an additional expense to the state and businesses within the state hurting 

commerce. Creating additional restrictions and burdens on businesses and 

consumers alike will only harm the people of Oregon. Tightening the market on 

firearms in any way will only continue to discourage people from responsibly training 

to be competent and safe with firearms which in turns makes individuals less safe in 

this state and promotes crime. This is wholly unacceptable that representatives would 

seek to introduce a house bill such as this when there is already licensing and 

regulations in effect since 1968 on the federal level with the Gun Control Act of 1968 

achieving the same thing. This will lead to undue financial and tax burden on tax 

payers in the state requiring the state to legally defend this frivolous law as there will 

be legal action against this. Reject this house bill in entirety. 


